
 

 

ANTI-DUMPING NOTICE NO. 2013/93 
Import Data Financial Assistance Program 

Anti-Dumping Commission funding 
for the purchase of ABS data 

  
 
Australian manufacturers and producers intending to lodge an application for anti-dumping 
or countervailing measures, or an application for an anti-circumvention inquiry, are able to 
apply to the Anti-Dumping Commission to obtain relevant import data from the Australian 
Bureau of Statistics (ABS) free of charge. If approved, the Anti-Dumping Commission will 
fund the ABS to provide data to an approved applicant, at no cost to the approved 
applicant. 
 
ABS import data is a source of trade statistics that can be used in applications to the Anti-
Dumping Commission for anti-dumping or countervailing measures, or for anti-
circumvention inquiries. 
   
The Import Data Financial Assistance Program facilitates better access to import data 
which Australian producers and manufacturers may require to effectively utilise Australia’s 
anti-dumping system.  
 
The program is available to Australian businesses of all sizes that meet the eligibility 
criteria provided in the program guidelines.   To apply for import data assistance, 
Australian manufacturers and producers are required to submit an application to the 
Commission. The application form and guidelines are available on the Commission’s 
website: (http://www.adcommission.gov.au/system/AssistanceAvailable.asp). The 
guidelines provide details regarding eligibility criteria, information on how to complete the 
application form, the process and the data available under the program. 
  
Enquiries relating to the Import Data Financial Assistance Program may be directed to the 
Anti-Dumping Commission Client Support team at email: 
clientsupport@adcommission.gov.au, tel: 1300 884 159. 
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